
 

 
 

Hello everyone,  

It’s been a peaceful month at the Health Trust, which gives us a great 

opportunity to focus on gratitude.  Support comes in so many ways - in 

the form of donations of items for our market day tables and everyday 

raffles, as donations towards the purchase of necessary equipment for 

the clinic, as donations towards the building fund, and as donations to 

our Givealittle page. And from all the people who buy tickets and 

volunteer their time, energy and resources to help us do what we do. 

We are fortunate indeed to be in this caring community. We thank you 

all.   

The winner of last month’s raffle was Peter McKellar.  This month we 

have more goodies on offer, drop in, have a look and buy some tickets! 

We are still looking for desks for our new rooms. If anyone has a lead on 

any, we would love to hear from you!   

The Colville Community Health Trust 

AGM 2018 
1pm Wednesday, 12 September 

To be held at the Colville Fire Force Meeting Room 

2327 Colville Road 

All welcome 

Light refreshments provided 

 

 

 

 


